Art is a Worth-y cause

Former artist and gallery worker, Amy Sierp-Worth, has launched a new online art
gallery and consultancy, Worth Gallery.

Based in Adelaide, Worth Gallery represents artists throughout Australia and pro-
vides services such as art sales, consultancy service and commissions.

“Adelaide has amazing artists, but it is a quiet place to open a traditional art
gallery. | see the internet as a perfect medium to reach a national and international
audience to promote the work of these
artists,” said Sierp-Worth, who launched
the business with an exhibition of 14
artists that will run until November 11.

Apart from working in galleries and
being a gallery owner, Sierp-Worth
worked as a studio glass artist for some
16 years, and her work from the exhibi-
tion Jewish Yarns was purchased by the

Jewish Museum of Australia.

J She said: “So many young Adelaide
Jews leave to find good jobs, and | too
lived away from Adelaide for many years.
But | have chosen to be here with my
family and am working to create a
Jewish life for my children and a good
job for myself.”




